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  Keep your face always towards sunshine and the shadow will fall behind you. 

Positivity leads to the development of virtues within us. Developing and manifesting a positive attitude brings  optimism into 
life and makes life happier  and easier to avoid worries.  Everyday  may not be good but there is always something good in 
each day.  Positive thoughts can provide power to our mind and make us confident. The month of March  signalled  the end 
of the academic session. So let's celebrate our wins big or small. Let's fill our hearts  with gratitude for the progress we've made 
and the hesitation we've overcome.  Dear children remember to stay focus on your goals, practice self care and surround 
yourself with positivity and support. By focusing on the positive things in your life, you'll cultivate a more positive mindset 
overall.  

Ms. Sumita Ganguly 

Editor-In-Chief 

With immense gratitude, the 
SPSS fraternity paid a         
sacrosanct tribute to the     
Supreme Soul of our Founder 
Chairman, Shri Govind Hari 
Singhania Ji on his Birth      
Anniversary. A prayer service 
was conducted in the SPSS 
premises with mantras and 
rhapsodic      bhajans, evoking 
divinity, peace, and solace. 
Reflections on the life and 
achievements of Govind Hari 

Singhania Ji were presented by 
the teachers.  
Principal, Mr. Pravin Kumar 
along with the members of the 
fraternity pledged to stay  
committed to the vision and 
mission envisaged by Late Shri 
Govind Hari Singhania Ji. 
A tree plantation activity was 
also organized by the          
Principal's Club and Eco Club 
Members to immortalize the 
legacy and philosophy of the 
Divine Soul. 

PUSHPANJALI 
Shri Govind Hari Singhania Ji (Birth Anniversary) 

From the editor’s desk 



Convocation Ceremony  
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Graduation is a momentous occasion that marks the end of a chapter 
and the beginning of a new one in the lives of students. 
On the wonderful evening of 22nd March our Sr. KG students were all 
set for their big day. 
The program commenced with a bouquet presentation to the Respected 
Principal Sir and Vice-Principal ma'am followed by the lighting of the 
lamp ceremony. 
The compering of a major part of the program was done by the scholars 
of Sr. KG. They welcomed the parents/guests for the evening and     con-
ducted the assembly including prayer, thought for the day, etc. 
Students shared their aspirations and dreams about the future. 
Vivacious dancers of all the sections of Sr. KG set the floor on fire with 
their energetic performances and this was the reflection of their hard 
work and passion. 
The main attraction of the evening was the father-daughter dance that 
made each one of us emotional. It was indeed a mesmerizing and 
graceful performance. 
Students were also awarded convocation certificates. They were also 
felicitated for special attributes like amazing artists, dazzling dancers, 
sensational sportspersons, captivating calligraphy, outstanding orators, 
etc. 
Parents also expressed their views about the school and teachers; they 
paid their gratitude and appreciated the management for nurturing 
their child with love and care. 
To make the parents updated a ppt on academics, sports, music, and 
various national and international achievements was also displayed. 
Our Respected Principal Sir, Mr. Pravin Kumar blessed the students with 
encouraging words. 
Sir, also acknowledged the efforts of the students, teachers and parents. 
The program concluded with an oath-taking ceremony and Group pho-
tograph. 

Editorial Board 

Ms. Sumita Ganguly 

Ms. Joyce Das 

Ms. B. James 

Dear Students,                                                                                                                                                                                                                
This year has been fantastic!  It is hard to believe that it is coming to an end. Congratulations to all of you for aIl your accomplishments!!         
You all have been wonderful and amazed your teachers in SO MANY ways. All of you made progress in some way.  And    that is 
what matters the most.  Before you start the new academic session , write yourself a note to read on the first day of school. Remind 
yourself how you feel RIGHT NOW.  Remind yourself what you did well this year and what you want to improve.  Remind yourself of a 
few rules that you want to set for next year – and WHY.  Remind yourself that your teachers believe in you.  Read your note on the first 
day of your school, and then post it where you can see it every day.Most importantly, believe in yourself. You must move forward in order 
to accomplish the great things that your life has in store.  Stop holding yourself hostage.  Stop letting your fears hold you back.                 
LET YOURSELF do great things.  Give yourself permission to DO better.  Give yourself permission to BE better.  Give yourself permission to 
BE SUCCESSFUL.                                                                                                                                                                                             
DREAMS COME TRUE, BELIEVE IT AND WORK TOWARD IT.                                                                                                                                      
All the Best!!                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Ms. Joyce Das                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Coordinator (Middle Wing) 


